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April 14, 2014

Attn: Kirsten Walli, Board Secretary
Ontario Energy Board
P.O. Box 2319
2300 Yonge Street, Suite 2700
Toronto, ON M4P 1E4
Email: BoardSec@ontarioenergyboard.ca 

To Ms. Walli,

Re: Ontario Power Generation Inc. Board File No. EB-2013-0321

In accordance with Procedural Order #4, Lake Ontario Waterkeeper will seek 
clarification of the following issues at the upcoming Technical Conference for this 
matter:

Issue 4.9: Are the proposed test period in-service additions for the 
Darlington Refurbishment Project appropriate?

Issue 4.10: Are the proposed test period capital expenditures associated 
with the Darlington Refurbishment reasonable?

Issue 6.7: Is the test period Operations, Maintenance and Administration 
budget for the Darlington Refurbishment Project appropriate?

Two paper copies of this letter have been sent to the Board. If you have any 
further questions or concerns, please contact our articling student Pippa 
Feinstein at articling@waterkeeper.ca or 416 861 1237.

Sincerely,

Mark Mattson
President and Waterkeeper

CC: All parties via email
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